Dr. Emad Kandil Receives 2017 Shipley Award
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Congratulations to Dr.Emad Kandil - the recipient of the 2017 Shipley Award from
the Southern Surgical Association!! This is a huge honor from this prestigious society
and is a “distinction of astute surgical scholarship”.

Dr. Kandil’s reputation in clinical research has led to him receiving the prestigious
Shipley Award from the Southern Surgical Association, one of the oldest surgical
societies in the country. This award is known as a distinction of astute surgical
scholarship. Dr. Kandil is only the third Tulane faculty member to have received the
award in the 60 years since the award was founded.
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